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The news about NING’s infrastructure change came out in early May of this year: the free
version of NING will end on July 20th and network creators can choose from 3 pricing plans to
continue the use of their networks. With the free version of NING ending in just a few short
days, we wanted to update you on our NING network status. 

PIIC plans to keep 2 of its 3 NING networks: the General NING and the Mentor NING. PIIC has
applied for Pearson sponsorship (allowing educators to use NING for free) and will update our
members as information becomes available.
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